
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parish Office Hours: 

Monday through Friday, 9:30 am - 4:30 pm 
 

Pastor: Rev. Fr . J eeson Stephan 
Email: jstephan@dwc.org 
 

 

Secretary and Office Manager: A.J . Mull 
Email: info@saintvincentparish.org  
 

Accountant: Susie Koval 
Email: skoval@saintvincentparish.org  
 

Finance Assistant: Ger i Saar i 
Email: gsaari@saintvincentparish.org 
 

Maintenance & Facilities: Gary Shaver  
Email: maintenance@saintvincentparish.org  
 

Music Ministry & Education: Jacqueline Laur ine 
Email: jlaurine@stvincentschool.org  
 

PSR: Derek Dimmey 
Email: ddimmey@stvincentschool.org  
 

RCIA: Cynthia Dimmey  
Email: cdimmey2015@icloud.com 
 

Technology and Media: James Laur ine 
Email: technology@saintvincentparish.org 
 

Parish Office: (304) 242-0406 

Parish Fax:     (304) 243-0837 

Email:   info@saintvincentparish.org 

Website:   www.saintvincentparish.org 

Facebook:   @StVincentWheeling 

YouTube:   St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Liturgy / Holy Mass Schedule: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday:         
       

Tuesday:       

Wednesday:  

Thursday:      

Friday:           

Saturday:       

9:00 am and 11:30 am 
(10:30 am at OLSD 1st Sunday of the Month) 

5:30 pm 

5:30 pm 

8:00 am 

8:00 am 

8:00 am and 5:00 pm (Vigil) 
(Reconciliation every Saturday 4:00 - 4:30 pm) 

(Reconciliation 1st Saturday of the Month after 

morning Mass) 

Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 

September 4, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Reading - Wisdom 9:13-18b 
Knowledge alone has limits. We also need wisdom 
to understand the ways of God. 

Responsorial Psalm - Psalm 90:3-4,5-6,12-13,14-17  

God's power has no boundaries; it is not limited by 
space and time. 

Second Reading - Philemon 9-10, 12-17 
Paul encourages one of his converts to consider his 
former slave a brother in Christ Jesus.  

Gospel Reading - Luke 14:25-33 
Jesus teaches about the demands of discipleship. 

Readings for the Week 
September 5  - 1 Cor 5: 1-8  /  Ps 5: 5-6. 7. 12  /  Lk 6: 6-11 

September 6  - 1 Cor 6: 1-11  /  Ps 149: 1b-2. 3-4. 5-6a and 9b  /  Lk 6: 12-19 

September 7 - 1 Cor 7: 25-31  /  Ps 45: 11-12. 14-15. 16-17  /  Lk 6: 20-26 

September 8  -  Feast of the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary  

Mi 5: 1-4a or Rom 8: 28-30  /  Ps 13: 6ab. 6c  /  Mt 1: 1-16. 18-23 

September 9  -  Memorial of Saint Peter Claver, Priest  

1 Cor 9: 16-19. 22b-27  /  Ps 84: 3. 4. 5-6. 12  /  Lk 6: 39-42 

September 10  - 1 Cor 10: 14-22  /  Ps 116: 12-13. 17-18  /  Lk 6: 43-49 

September 11  - Ex 32: 7-11. 13-14  /  Ps 51: 3-4. 12-13. 17. 19  /  1 Tm 1: 12-17  /  Lk 15: 1-
32  
 

Bishop Mark E. Brennan will be presiding over the 
Celebration of Holy Mass at Our Lady of Seven 
Dolors on Sunday, September 4th, at 10:30 am! 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
2244 Marshall Avenue, Wheeling, WV 26003 

*Rosary 30 minutes 
 prior to each Mass 



         Education for Your Child’s Mind, Body, & Soul 

         St. Vincent de Paul Parish School 

127 Key Avenue, Wheeling, WV 26003 
(304) 242-5844 

Jarett T. Kuhns, M.Ed., Pr incipal 
Julie Peroni, Assistant Pr incipal 

Tracy Thomas, Office Manager  & Administrative 
Assistant to the Principal 

School Year Office Hours: Monday through Friday 
7:45 am - 3:45 pm 

 

Email: info@stvincentschool.org 
Website: www.stvincentschool.org 

Facebook, Instagram & YouTube: @SVS.Wheeling 

SVS Calendar 

September 5th * Labor Day- No School  

September 6th * 2 Hour Delay (Faculty / Staff Report at Regular Time) 
* 3rd and 4th Grade Parent Meeting - 6:30 pm - Location TBD  

September 7th * Hot Lunch Program Begins / Rosary 8:45 am 
* 2nd Grade Parent Meeting - 6:30 pm - Location TBD  

September 8th * School Mass 9am  

September 9th * Dress Down Day Sponsored by 8th Grade  

September 15th * School Mass 9am  

September 16th * Dress for a Cause Sponsored by PSA  

September 18th * Catechetical Sunday  

September 22nd * School Mass 9am  

September 23rd * 1st Pd. Progress Reports Sent Home 
* 7th-8th Grade Dance @ OLP 7pm-8:30pm  

September 27th * Feast of St. Vincent de Paul-Heritage Day 
* Quarterly Breakfast Sponsored by PSA  

September 29th * School Mass 9am  

SVS First Day Back to School Interview Video 

Watch a few teachers and students talk about their first day back at SVS. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tmIkiPYDRI8 
 

We welcome our new SVS teachers! 

Click on the link to view video of the new SVS teachers.   c 

THANK YOU! 

Please accept our extreme thanks for all the kind words, cards and gifts you gave to us during 

the picnic last week.  We have been honored to have served and to have been a part of this 

marvelous parish for the past 5 years.  Thank you for all the kindness and support, and for 

welcoming us so warmly always.  We will never forget you!  Blessings always for Peace and 

Joy that can only come from God.  

Deacon Thom & Beth 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tmIkiPYDRI8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tmIkiPYDRI8
https://youtu.be/Z02X2mj3Pto
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z02X2mj3Pto
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z02X2mj3Pto


Liturgy and Minister Schedule 

Parish Information 

Date Time Mass Intentions Lectors Altar Servers 

Saturday, September 3rd 8:00 am 
5:00 pm 

All the People of the Parish  
+ Robert Cook 

 
Tom McFadden  

Riley Chiazza, Justin Wilson 

Sunday, September 4th 
* (OLSD) 

9:00 am 
* 10:30 am 
11:30 am 

+ Greg Vopal (A) 
All the People of the Parish  
All the People of the Parish  

Nancy Georges 
Joann Drnach 

Heather Mazeroski  

Patrick Childers, Ava Dominquez, 
Lydia Koval, Luke Minor, Alexa 

Robrecht, Emma Thompson 
 

Logan Buchannan, Mallory Conley, 
Emma Deam, Austin Schwanker, 

Ava Thomas 

Tuesday, September 6th 5:30 pm + Vincent Parisi   

Wednesday, September 7th 5:30 pm + Bob Morgan   

Thursday, September 8th 
(* School Mass) 

8:00 am 
* 9:00 am 

+ Hazel Hudock   

Friday, September 9th 8:00 am + Rose DiCesare   

Saturday, September 10th 8:00 am 
5:00 pm 

+ Marlow Witt 
All the People of the Parish  

 
Vicki Joseph  

Riley Chiazza, Justin Wilson 

Sunday, September 11th 
 

9:00 am 
11:30 am 

+ Anthony Witt 
+ Judy Goudy 

Dorothy Duzik 
Lori Buchannan  

Patrick Childers, Ava Dominquez, 
Lydia Koval, Luke Minor, Alexa 

Robrecht, Emma Thompson 
 

Logan Buchannan, Mallory Conley, 
Emma Deam, Austin Schwanker, 

Ava Thomas 

Attendance Update for August 27th & 28th 

SVDP 5:00 pm - 110 
SVDP 9:00 am - 112 

SVDP 12:00 noon - 110 
Total Attendance: - 332 

 

Offertory Update for August 27th & 28th 

Collection: (SVDP) - $3,410 
Collection: (OLSD) - $583 

Collection: (WeShare) - $1,833 
Total Collection: - $5,826 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Upcoming Special Collection 

September 24th & 25th 

(The Catholic University of America) 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Catholic Sharing Appeal 

* St. Vincent’s CSA progress is currently at 39% of our 
goal having raised $15,283 of $38,720 with 74 gifts. 

* Our Lady of Seven Dolors CSA progress is currently at 
3% of our goal having raised $135 of $5,225  with 3 gifts. 

 

When writing checks for any collection, please make 
all checks payable to St. Vincent’s Church. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUAL 
PARISH SUPPORT! 

Please Pray for the Sick and Shut-Ins:  

Jim Baller, Mary Kay Britt, Bill Childers, Gerald 
Cook, Holly Custer, Allison Dunlap, Jack Felton, 

Melissa Sandru, Marlene Trischler, Kermit Wamsley 
 

If you would like to add the name of a friend or 
loved one to our prayer list, please contact the Parish 
Office (304) 242-0406. 

Condolences and Prayers 

to the family of Dottie Thomas 
who was laid to rest on September 1st. 

Condolences and Prayers 

to the family of Robert Brosh 
who will be laid to rest on September 10th. 

THANK YOU! 

A sincere and heartfelt thank you goes out to 
Marilyn DelBrugge, Emma Derrow, Nancy Free-
man, Jeff Klosinski, Nancy LaBrosse, Rea Stein, 
and Father Jeeson for cleaning all of the pews in the 

Sanctuary, 
 

and to the Wilson Family for cleaning and organiz-
ing the Sacristy! 

 

Your had work is very much appreciated! 



 

Prayer & Worship 
Sacraments of Baptism and Marriage 

If you would like to have your child Baptized, contact Fr. 
Jeeson, or the Parish Office to make arrangements. 
 

Engaged couples should contact Fr. Jeeson, or the Parish 
Office preferably six months prior to the desired wed-
ding date. 

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 

Individual reception of the sacrament can be arranged by 
contacting Fr. Jeeson, or the Parish Office.  Anyone who is 
anticipating surgery is encouraged to request this sacrament 
prior to entering the hospital. 

Becoming Catholic (RCIA) 

RCIA classes will begin on September 22nd!  If you know 
anyone who would like to join the Catholic Church, please 
contact the Parish Office.  Registration forms are available in 
the vestibule of the Church. 

Parish School of Religion (PSR) 

Classes meet every Sunday from 10:30 - 11:30 am begin-
ning September 25th through May.  Registration forms are 
available in the vestibule of the Church. 

DAILY MASSES 

We are now celebrating daily Masses on 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays at 5:30 pm and on 
Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays at 8:00 am. 

 

We will be taking Mass Intentions for any Mass. 
If you would like to offer a Mass for a loved one or for your 

intention, please contact the Parish Office. 
 

The offering for any Mass on weekdays is $10. 
For Sundays and Holy Days of Obligation $20. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Tuesdays from 10:00 am - 5:30 pm. 
We will be praying the Miraculous Medal Novena at 5:00 

pm, followed by Rosary, Benediction and Mass at 5:30 pm. 
 

Helpers are needed for Eucharistic Adoration, especially 
during the hours of 12:00 - 1:00 pm and 1:00 - 2:00 pm.   

Please call Joann Drnach at 304-238-6534 to sign up. 

ROSARY 

We will be praying the Rosary 30 minutes prior to each 
Mass.  The Rosary is also prayed each Friday at 4:00 pm 
in the church courtyard.  If you would like to lead the Rosary 
before Mass, please contact the Parish Office to sign up. 

To receive your bulletin by mail or email 
Call the Parish office to sign up for our printed bulletin 
mailing list or sign up for our e-bulletin by joining Flock-
note!               Text stvdpw to 800-950-9952 or go to    

       Flocknote.com/stvincentdepaulparish1 

COUNCILS & COMMITTEES 
Parish Council Chair:  
Finance Council Chair: Larry Bandi 
Building & Property Chair: Bob Smith 
Development Committee Chair: Larry Bandi 
SVS School Advisory Board:  

*  If you chair or coordinate any of our organizations, 
groups, or community groups that use our meeting spaces, 
please call the parish office to schedule a meeting with Fr. 
Jeeson. 

ALTAR SERVERS 
We are still looking for new altar servers.  Boys and 
girls from Grade 3 and above, as well as adults, are 
invited to contact Fr. Jeeson,, or the Parish Office 
regarding training. 

MINISTRY TO THE HOMEBOUND, 
SICK & SHUT-INS 

The Parish is updating our Pastoral Care and Com-
munion to the Sick ministry. Please call the parish 
office if you or a family member would like a visit 
or communion. 

GREETERS NEEDED 
 We are in need of greeters before each Mass. 

There is a sign-up sheet located in the vestibule of 
the Church.  Please sign-up! 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 
Beginning in late September, Children’s Liturgy of 
the Word will be offered during weekend Masses 
and will take place in the Mary Mother of Mercy 
Chapel.  It is a program in which the Sunday scrip-
ture readings are proclaimed and explained on a lev-
el appropriate to children. 
 

Families are encouraged to send their children after 
the Gloria and then children will return after the 
Homily. 
 

Families are also encourage to sit in either the Mary 
or Joseph Transepts so that children can be close to 
the Sacristy doors while proceeding to the Chapel. 

For details, contact Derek Dimmey! 

BIBLE STUDY 
A four-week Bible Study on the Gospel of John will be pre-
sented by Fr. Jeeson beginning on Thursday, October 13th 
and continuing through Thursday, November 3rd. 
There will be two sessions available for each Bible Study to 
accommodate parishioners schedules: 
     * An afternoon session from 1:30—3:00 pm 
     * or an evening session from 6:00—7:30 pm 

Sign-up sheets are available in the vestibule of the Church. 



 

Parish Outreach 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

“It is better to give than receive.” 
This Catholic lay organization leads women and men to 
join together to service those who are needy and suffer-
ing.  If you would like to attend a meeting, call Mary Lou 
Kent at (304) 242-1019. 
 

Attention Riesbecks Shoppers! 
If it seems like you never accumulate enough points 
to earn a good reward, consider donating your shop-
ping points to the St Vincent de Paul Society.   
 

You can donate your points by putting in the SVdP 
telephone number (304-242-8868) when checking 
out.  When we accumulate at least 5000 points, we 
will be able to get $10 in cleaning supplies for the 
SVdP closet.  Every little bit helps!  Thank you for 
your continued support of our neighbors in need! 

OLSD ALTAR SOCIETY 

Thank you to everyone who helped with pickle canning! 
We have plenty to sell at our Fish Frys. 

 

If anyone would like pickles now, contact Jim Baller at 
304-559-5683 to make arrangements for pickup. 

 

The OLSD Altar Society extends a heartfelt thank you 
to everyone for your support! 

Catholic Charities' Neighborhood Center  

C.C.N.C. is looking for volunteers to deliver meals.   

Each day, the Neighborhood Center feeds approximately 
180 people through its meal delivery program.  Our clients 
are homebound and unable to prepare their own meals. 
Volunteers are urgently needed to deliver meals to individu-
als receiving this service.  It would be greatly appreciated if 
you could support and help us.  Please contact Jodi Fogle at 
304-650-4937 or jfogle@ccwva.org if you are able to 
assist. 

FOUNDATIONS FOR LITURGY 

A five-week course is being offered through the Uni-
versity of Dayton’s Virtual Learning Community for 
Faith Formation (VLCFF).  This is a LIVE course 
which will be held at St. Vincent de Paul Parish in 
on Tuesday evenings, from 6:00pm to 7:30pm, on 
the following dates: September 6, 13, 27 and October 
4 and 11. 
 

The course is being underwritten by the Diocese of 
Wheeling-Charleston’s Office of Evangelization & 
Catechesis, which pays 100% of the tuition.  The 
course instructor is Shirley Carter. 
 

To register, please contact Jeanne McKeets at 
jmckeets@dwc.org with your name, address, email, 
and phone number. 

Day of Reflection Retreat   
The Marist Third Order of Mary is inviting all those 
interested in "The Spirituality of Mary" to join us on 

Our Annual Day Of Reflection Retreat Saturday, 
September 10, 2022 from 9:30 am to 3:00 pm.  

Taking place at St. Vincent de Paul Parish Marist 
Center in the Caveney Room.  Marist Reflection 
Presentation given by Fr. Jim McCafferty,SM. 

Lunch will be provided. 
Please RSVP by September 3, 2022. 

Contact Judy Stadler 304-242-5867 
or Mary Geisel 304 312-7905 

FOOD HANDLER’S CLASS 

A Food Handlers' Class will be held on September 
22nd at 5:30 pm in the Marist Center. This is for  
anyone who will be serving food, as an employee or 
volunteer, in the St. Vincent’s community in the 
2022-23 school year. 

Volunteers get free admission and there is a $10 for 
those using it in any professional setting. 

To sign up, please contact A.J. Mull in the Parish 
Office by calling 304-242-0406. 

St. John’s Bereavement Gathering 
Grief from a Faith Perspective: 

If you or someone you know has lost a loved one 
and may benefit from a gathering for those grieving, 

please join us at 6:00 pm on the last Monday of each 
month at St. John’s Fellowship Hall in Benwood, 
WV. 

Facilitators are Deacon Doug Breiding and 
Tom and Michelle McFadden. 

Call the parish at 304-232-6455 

Next gathering will be September 26th 

SAVE THE DATE! 
St. Vincent’s Parish will be hosting a Quarter 

Auction on Sunday, October 2nd in the 
Marist Centre. 

Doors open at 11:30 am / Starts at 1:00 pm 
$5 Admission 

Proceeds go directly to the Parish! 
* We are now selling admission tickets for 
our quarter auction on Sunday Oct 2nd. 
* If tickets for a table of 6 are paid in ad-
vance, you can request a reserved table! 
* 50/50 tickets are now available for pur-
chase in the parish office. 
* For any / all information regarding the 
quarter auction, please contact either Geri 
Saari or Jacki Laurine directly.  



 

News & Announcements 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. VINCENT’S CHOIR 

Any adults, as well as students (grades 7-12) interested in singing or playing musical instruments are asked to 

join our St. Vincent’s Choir beginning this September! To sign up, please contact Jacki Laurine by phone at 

(304) 242-0406 ext. 228, by email at jlaurine@stvincentschool.org or  contact the Par ish Office. 

SVDP SECURITY SYSTEM 

We are updating the security system for the entire St. Vincent’s campus! 

Using keys after the system is installed will set off the alarms! 

Anyone with keys to any of our buildings should contact the parish office! 

OUR LADY OF PEACE QUARTER AUCTION 

The Ladies Auxiliary of Our Lady of Peace Parish is sponsoring a Quarter Auction on Sunday, September 

18th at the Peace Family Center  in Mount Olivet, WV.  Doors open at 12 Noon and Auction begins at 1 

PM.  Admission is $5.00.  For more information  please call the Parish Office at 304-242-6579.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU! 

A huge thank you goes out to the Parish Picnic Committee, the Knights of Colum-
bus, and to all of the volunteers who helped make this year’s Parish Picnic a suc-

cess!  The food was delicious and the fellowship was wonderful! 
 

From the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston 

To report an incidence of suspected child sexual abuse, please contact your local law enforcement 
agency, or you may confidentially contact WV Child Protective Services at 800-352-6513.   
To report suspected cases of sexual abuse by personnel of the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston to the 
Diocese, please contact the Diocese at 888-434-6237 or 304-233-0880. 

Items needed in the Church  Quantity Rate 

Missal Stand 1 $220.00 

Roman Missal 1 $185.00 

Chalice and Ciboria 1 set $450.00 

Order of Christian funerals 1 $35.00 

Funeral Pall 1 $400.00 

Holy Water Bottles 1 set $25.00 

Altar servers’ Cassock - Red 14 $70.00 ea 

Altar servers’ square neck surplice - white 14 $50.00 ea 

Alb 1 $315.00 

Altar clothes - white 1 set $ TBD 

Altar clothes – purple 1 set $ TBD 

Altar clothes - Red 1 set $ TBD 

Altar clothes - Green 1 set $ TBD 

UPCOMING SVDP EVENTS 

September 6th Prayer Shawl Ministry, 1:00 – 3:00pm 
Stitching Group (Michelle McFadden,) 5:00 – 7:00pm 
U of Dayton VLCFS Class, 6:00 – 8:00pm 

September 7th Small Group (McKeets,) 6:00 – 8:00pm 

September 8th School Mass, 9:00 – 10:00am 

September 10th Third Order of Mary Meeting (Judy Stadler), Saturday, September  10th, 9:00am – 
3:00pm 

 

ITEMS NEEDED IN THE CHURCH! 

We are in need of a few necessary church supplies, and we are 
looking for donations to meet the expense. 

If you would like to buy or donate one or more items in memory 
of your loved ones, please let us know.   

Please make the check payable to St. Vincent's Parish. 

Thank you for your consideration and generosity towards 
meeting these needs.  



    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

Please support our advertisers! 

They make our bulletin possible. 

Place Your Ad Here 
 

Contact the Parish Office to place your ad in our Bulletin. 

Place Your 

Ad Here 
 

Contact the Parish Office to 

place your ad in our Bulletin. 

Place Your 

Ad Here 
 

Contact the Parish Office to 

place your ad in our Bulletin. 

Place Your Ad Here 
 

Contact the Parish Office to place your ad in our Bulletin. 



    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

Please support our advertisers! 

They make our bulletin possible. 


